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March 2, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Journal of Hospital Medicine Editors, 
 
I provided statistical support for Drs. Matthew Durstenfeld and Matthew Saybolt on their study 
entitled “Physician predictions of length of stay of patients admitted with heart failure.” 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Katherine R. Courtright, M.D. 
 


